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View Details 

 Curriculum Map 
 

Outcomes:   PLG 1) Demonstrate the skills 
which emphasize info... 

    

 PLG 2) Substantiate their ability 
for combing inf... 

    

 PLG 3) Evaluate and assess a 
planned and existing... 

    

 PLG 4) effectively communicate 
with stakeholders ... 

    
Courses: 

    
ACC101 Level Introduce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Accounting 
cycle project, 
homework and 
exams 

 

Level Introduce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Accounting 
cycle project 

 

  

ACC201 Level Introduce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Accounting 
cycle project, 
homework and 
exams 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Homework and 
exams 

 

  

BUS101 Level Introduce 

Emphasis Low 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 

 

Level Introduce 

Emphasis Low 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 

 

 Level Introduce 

Emphasis Low 

Measure tests, quizzes, 
projects, 
problems, 
exercises, and 
oral 
communications 

 

BUS201 Level Reinforce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
term project and 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 

Level Introduce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
and exercises 
on Customer 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
term project and 
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oral 
presentation 

 

(Marketing use 
of the WWW 
and Social 
Networks) 

 

Relations 
Management 
(CRM) 

 

oral presentation 
 

BUS207 Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
term project and 
oral 
presentation 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
term project and 
oral 
presentation 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
term project and 
oral presentation 

 

BUS271 Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, term 
project and oral 
presentation 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, term 
project and oral 
presentation 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, term 
project and oral 
presentation 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, term 
project and oral 
presentation 

 

INF101 Level Introduce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 

 

Level Introduce 

Emphasis Low 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 

 

Level Introduce 

Emphasis Low 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects relative 
to introductory 
systems 
analysis and 
design 

 

Level Introduce 

Emphasis Low 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, 
projects and oral 
presentation 

 

INF114 Level Introduce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 

 

Level Introduce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 

 

 Level Introduce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 

 

INF160 Level Introduce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 
regarding 
information 

Level Introduce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 
regarding 
information 

 Level Introduce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects regarding 
information 
infastructure 

 



infastructure 
 

infastructure 
 

INF208 Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, term 
project and oral 
presentation 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, term 
project and oral 
presentation 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, term 
project and oral 
presentation 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, term 
project and oral 
presentation 

 

INF217 Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 
regarding data 
integrity, 
dependability 
and accuracy 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 
regarding data 
integrity, 
dependability 
and accuracy 

 

Level Introduce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 
regarding 
database 
design and 
development 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis High 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects regarding 
data integrity, 
dependability and 
accuracy 

 

INF228 Level Reinforce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 

 

Level Reinforce 

Emphasis Low 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 

 

 Level Reinforce 

Emphasis Medium 

Measure Quizzes, tests, 
exercises, and 
projects 

 


